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20 July 2015

Dear Mr Geller

I am writing to you to thank you for supporting The Young Lives Foundation by sincerely donating not
only the amazing ‘bent spoon’ but also sending a signed book. We are very grateful to you and to our
volunteer, Dennis James, who was honoured to meet you on your flight in June from Riga.

The donation was auctioned at our Summer Supper Event at Godmersham Park, Kent and raised £250!

I am delighted to inform you that'in total from the auction, raffle and donations towards our Supper
Event, we raised over £15,000; without you as a donor, we would not have been able to achieve this.

With valuable support like yours, we look ahead to the future of YLF and to continuing to make a
positive difference in the lives of the children we support.

Do please take a look at our website for more about the charity; yif.org.uk

| am most grateful to you for your support. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

7

Stephen Gray | CEO

c,‘“N

A iate

“.l-nl\

‘blo A !‘\

n facebook.com/ylf.org.uk m twitter.com/ylfcharity

synss

The Young Lives Foundation is a company limited by guarantee with charitable status. Registered in England and Wales Company Ne 5999166. Rogistored Charity No 1119528




